
 

Texas Medicaid: Professional Claims Submitted to MCOs 
Must Include Rendering Provider Taxonomy Code, 
Effective September 1, 2018  

 
Effective September 1, 2018, the rendering provider taxonomy code must be included on 
professional claims submitted to managed care organizations (MCOs).  

Currently, the National Provider Identifier (NPI) of the rendering provider actually providing 
the service to the client is required on professional claims billed to MCOs.  

The Federally Mandated Provider Enrollment for Federally Qualified Heath Centers (FQHC) 
Webinar Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document provides additional information about the 
rendering provider taxonomy code requirement. The FAQ document can be located in the Helpful 
Links section of the Provider Enrollment – Texas Medicaid – New Providers page.  
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